
Consider approval of
District-Wide Dumpster Service

1. Background:
Since 1996, the District has contracted with Waste Management for dumpster/trash 
collection services and over the past three years, the District has paid Waste Management 
the following amounts for these services:

• 2022-2023 - $123,000.00
• 2023-2024 - $166,000.00
• 2024-2025 - $162,000.00

2. Process:
The Texas Interlocal Purchasing System, a purchasing cooperative was used to procure 
the services provided by Waste Management. 

3. Fiscal Impact:
The dumpster/trash collection services will cost the District approximately $208,000.00 
Budgeted funds used from the General Fund are used for this service. 

4. Recommendations:
District staff recommends the Board approve a contract with Waste Management for 
dumpster/trash collection services at a cost of approximately $208,000.00.

5. Required:
Board action.


